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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Last Saturday I was delighted 
to be part of the Confirmation 
Service for 9 of our pupils 
and their families with The 
Bishop of Dover, Bishop 
Rose. It was a lovely service 
and I know that already Rev 
Chris has pencilled in a date 
for next years’ service for all 
our current year 4 and 5 
pupils who may be thinking of 
being confirmed. 
 

Next week, I will be showing prospective parents around the school, for 
those who will be thinking of starting in September 2023. If you know of 
anyone who has a child who may be starting school soon, please share 
our New Intake dates with them. 
 

Parking outside school   

 
Unfortunately, there have been some concerns which have been raised 
by other parents about parking outside the school gate. Outside the 
school we have, like many schools, yellow zig zags and double yellow 
lines in specific areas. There should be no stopping or parking in any of 
these areas, regardless of the weather.  
 

Please show the children good examples by obeying all the rules. 
 

Have a lovely weekend 
Yours sincerely 
 

Christopher Dale 
Headteacher 

Anti-Bullying Week 14th November 2022 
Anti-Bullying Week 2022 is co-ordinated 
by the Anti-Bullying Alliance. It will take 
place from 14th to 18th November 2022 
and has the theme Reach Out. The 
week will kick off with Odd Socks Day 
on Monday 14th November, where 
adults and children wear odd socks to 
celebrate what makes us all unique. 

Dates for your 

diary  
November  
  

Sun 13th  
10:30am The Civic 
Remembrance service at 
St Nicholas Church 
 

Mon 14th  
Start of Anti-bullying 
week across the school 
with ODD SOCKS DAY! 
 

New Intake (Sept 2023) 
meeting at 9:45am & 
1:30pm 
 

Wed 16th  
Light up New Romney – 
Year 4 Workshop 1pm 
 

New Intake (Sept 2023) 
meeting at 9:45am & 
6pm 
 

Fri 18th  
Children in Need Day 
 

Internet Legends 
Presentation to KS2 
children 
 

Sat 19th        
PTA Community 
Breakfast  
8:30 to 11:30am – ALL 
WELCOME 
 

Mon 21st  
New Intake (Sept 2023) 
meeting at 1:30pm 
 

Wed 23rd  
Light up New Romney – 
Year 4 Workshop 1pm 
 

Light Up New Romney – 
after school workshop 
3:30pm to 5:30pm more 
information to follow. 
 

Fri 25th 
School Development 
Day – school closed to 
children 
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Attendance – Every Day Counts 
It is essential that your child comes to school on time every day. 
Learning begins immediately with SODA (Start of Day Activities), when 
the class doors open at 8:30am, when many additional interventions are 
also scheduled for this time, which may include your child.  
 

 

Well done to Elm, Birch, Chestnut & Otter - ABOVE 95%. 
 
 

Awards 
Star of the Week Awards went to:  
Squirrel: Tommy J, Otter: Charlie C, Rabbit: Haydn W, Rowan: Olivia-Joy E, Beech: 
Boey D, Willow: Eric K, Oak: Alfie R 
 
Reader of the Week Awards went to:  
Hedgehog: Annaleiss T, Badger: Jackson B, Fox: Xinny L, Hare: Issac W, Chestnut: 
Faith K, Birch: Logan P, Maple: Freya P, Elm: Ella J 
 
This week’s birthdays: Isabel H, Ralph M, William R, Neive R, Mason F, Arthur M & 
Aiden L – many happy returns to you all! 
 

PTA EVENTS – Your support, supports your child! 
Once again the PTA will be holding its Community Breakfast Event on 
Saturday 19th November from 8:30am to 11:30am – we do hope that as many as 
possible will be  able to join us after the success of the last event. Tickets are 
available from the School Office or on the day. 
 

New Romney Ladies Pamper Evening - Friday 2nd December 7pm till late. 
TICKETS are £8 if bought in advance via the school office or £10 on the night. 
Entry to the event will include a complimentary glass of wine. Treatments to 
include: nails, facials, hand, neck, Indian head massages, eyebrow  waxing / 
threading, tanning demos and lots more. 

We will also have a Pizza Van on our site for the evening. 
This should also provide the perfect opportunity for purchasing gifts for the Christmas period. 
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This term’s collective 
worship focus is on 

our value: 
COMMUNITY 

 

“Above all, love each other 
deeply, because love 

covers over a multitude of 
sins. 

Offer hospitality to one 
another without 

grumbling.” 
 

1 Peter 4:8 

Thank you for realising the importance of sending your child to school every day. 
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